Republic of the Philippines

GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT POLICY BOARD
TECHNICAL SUPPORT OFFICE

NOTICE OF AWARD

04 January 2024

MR. MARK ANTHONY T. VALENCIA

Authorized Representative, Affiant

ALERT SECURITY INVESTIGATION AGENCY INC.
2447 Belarmino Street Corner Apolinario Street,
Brgy. Bangkal, Makati City

Email Add: asia19005@yahoo.com

Dear Mr. Valencia:

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal for the “Procurement of Security Service
for Government Procurement Policy Board — Technical Support Office (GPPB-TSO) New
Building in the amount of Eight Million Five Hundred Fifty-Three Thousand Two Hundred
Sixty-Three Pesos and Forty-Two Centavos (PhP8,553,263.42), undertaken through Section 10
Competitive Bidding of the 2016 revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No.
9184, has been determined to be the Lowest Calculated and Responsive Bid (LCRB).

Please submit within a non-extendible period of ten (10) calendar days from receipt the
following documents:

a) Performance Security; and
b) Signed and scanned Notice of Award.

The contract shall be issued at the soonest possible time.

We appreciate your interest in this opportunity, and we look forward to your satisfactory
performance of your obligations under the project.

Sincerely yoursp,e.
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Executive Director V
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